LEADING INNOVATING IMPROVING



York House 18-20 Massetts Road Horley Surrey RH6 7DE

Tel: 01293 778899 Fax: 01293 778888

candy.morris@southeastcoast.nhs.uk www.southeastcoast.nhs.uk

> Ref: CM2693/DG/JRG 27th October 2010

Godfrey Horne MBE
Chairman
Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee
Kent County Council
Sessions House
County Hall
Maidstone
ME14 1XQ

Dear Godfrey

Thank you for your letter of 21st October.

As you are aware, the SHA submitted its report to the Department of Health on 30th September. Since the report was prepared at the request of the Secretary of State, I am afraid that I am not at liberty to send you a copy – publication remains at his discretion.

I am sorry that I am not able to be more helpful at this stage.

Yours sincerely

Candy Morris Chief Executive

NHS South East Coast